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Celebrations/Shout Outs/Notes:
Elementary staff and students have been participating in a “December to Remember” which started on
the 9t. Various themed days have been planned for students and staff each day of the week. Our goal
is to bring some cheer to the school day and lift people’s spirits as we head into the holiday break!

Elementary Winter Concerts:

The elementary students performed their winter music concerts the week of the 2nd. Thank you to
everyone who had a hand in supporting the students and making sure they were prepared. The
concerts were well attended, and the students sounded great!

Read Act Update:

We are continuing to move forward with our Read Act training by subbing out teachers in grades K-3 as
well as our Special Education teachers and our Rti paraprofessionals. We have recently completed
module 7 of 9 and hope to finalize modules 8 & 9 in January and February.



One key piece that we have taken from this training so far is we are implementing a Student Profile
Assessment for students in grades K-6 that are being referred to the MTSS program (academic focus).
This profile will enable us to pinpoint specific skills that students need instruction in for reading and will
allow us to measure growth as it will be given in the fall, winter and spring.



